Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Empowering Minds Consultancy Limited
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
I would like to request the following information about the Empowering Minds Consultancy LTD.

1. Will Empowering Minds Consultancy LTD receive funding for their 'Empowering Mothers against grooming and radicalisation' project for 2019/20 financial year?

2. If so, how much funding will Empowering Minds Consultancy LTD receive for their 'Empowering Mothers against grooming and radicalisation' project for 2019/20? 

3. How many cohorts will the Empowering Minds Consultancy be delivering in 2019/20 as part of their 'Empowering Mothers against grooming and radicalisation' project?

4. Which areas in Leicester will Empowering Minds Consultancy be delivering in 2019/20 as part of their 'Empowering Mothers against grooming and radicalisation' project?

5. What are the projected outcomes of the 'Empowering Mothers against grooming and radicalisation'?

6. Can you provide us with the course materials that are being used to deliver the 'Empowering Mothers against grooming and radicalisation' project?

Answer: 
Leicester City Council have no record of any contracts with Empowering Minds Consultancy. The requested information is not held by the Council.  

This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, the information is not held by the authority.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


